
WAN•--- LUT - O • .
\

, 
.,•, ' . - " 

• . 
I - •, - 0 

"" 

INDIAN SCHOOL 

May 2,2022 

For Chris Reykdal, Superintendent of Public Instruction 

From Harvey Whitford, Superintendent, WA HE LUT Indian School 

Dear Superintendent of Public Instruction Chris Reykdal, 

It is with great pleasure and excitement that I write this letter of Renewal for 
WA HE LUT Indian School. 

WA HE LUT Indian School desires to renew The State of Washington and the 
WA HE LUT Indian School "State Tribal Education Compact (STEC)" with the Office 
of the Superintendent of Public Instruction for an additional five (5) years as stipulated in 
Part II of the State Tribal Education Compact. 

WA HE LUT Indian School will continue the Kindergarten through Eighth grade (K-8) 
configuration at WA HE LUT Indian School and follow all the assurances as outlined in 
the State Tribal Education Compact. 

' 

WA HE LUT Indian School will continue providing a nurturing and safe environment 
commensurate with the delivery of a high quality education for our children / students. 

We enthusiastically look to the future for a continuing and collegial partnership with the 
Office of the Superintendent of Public Instruction. 

Harvey Whitford, Superintendent 
WA HE LUT Indian School 

Chris Reykdal 

State Superintendent 

of Public Instruction 

Date: 
--------------

May 26, 2022


